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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Jana Zawadzki [janajayzee123@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 10:48 PM
To: hearings1@sandiego.gov
Cc: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant, Project # 270282; CEC 11-AFC-03

Categories: Ready to Docket

Dear San Diego City Councilmembers, 
 
Thank you yesterday for your actions to deny the CoGentrix appeal.  I now hope that the CEC understands that San 
Diegans do not want this project to move forward. The CEC should be certain NOT to override local decision-making. It 
undermines the democratic process and puts us in great danger.  
 

CEC: Please do not override our decision to deny the Quail Brush Generation Project and do not let a power plant destroy, 

pollute and cause substantial harm to our communities. The power plant will release toxins and carcinogens 
that local residents will breathe. It will destroy one of San Diego's most beautiful assets that attracts 
tourism and revenue. Further, it will ruin property values nearby and increase wildfire risks. San 
Diego is already being critiqued for poor compliance with greenhouse gas emission level 
requirements. There are many more affordable renewal energy options. When are we going to stop 
being lazy and think outside the box? Let's show the country that California a leader in providing 
quality of life instead of setting a horrible reputation and record. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
Jana Zawadzki 

San Diego, CA 92116 
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